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Markets play an increasingly important role in serving patients and caregivers across all of ConvaTec's product 
categories

ConvaTec Group Plc is putting the Asia Pacific region, along with Latin America, The Middle East and Africa, at the forefront 
of its new operating model by establishing a fully integrated business unit called the Global Emerging Markets (GEM), 
according to the company's CEO Karim Bitar.

The company's GEM business unit will build key capabilities for these fast-growing markets and will be headquartered in 
Singapore.

Recognising ConvaTec's commitment marto the region, the Economic Development Board of Singapore awarded ConvaTec 
the RHQ (Regional Head Quarter) status in Singapore.

ConvaTec is streamlining its operations through this GEM initiative as it sees similarities in the market development process 
through Healthcare Professionals (HCP), and the servicing needs of customers for Ostomy, Wound Care, and Continence 
and Infusion Devices, across the emerging markets.

Supratim Bose, ConvaTec President and COO GEM, says, 'ConvaTec is positioning itself to serve more patients as 85% of 
the global population lives in global emerging markets and the region represents 86% of the global disease burden.'

'The healthcare spend in our markets is accelerating at twice the rate of Europe and North America, with rapidly growing 
infrastructure and growing numbers of healthcare professionals.'

'These markets will play an increasingly important role in serving patients and caregivers across all of ConvaTec's product 
categories.'

As part of its streamlined market development process, the company is rolling out the ConvaTec Academy of Professional 
Education (CAPE) for the learning and development needs of its HCP stakeholders. 'Our HCPs have responded 
enthusiastically to handing down their finely honed skills to the next generation on our peer-to-peer learning platform,' adds 
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Bose.

Referencing the prevailing health situation in Asia, Bose says, 'The key in this difficult time will be finding the right ways to 
stay connected to our HCPs, but also our patients, utilising technology, to be able to keep them informed and updated.'


